
 

 

The management of MASTERPLAST Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (8143 

Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1 / A; hereinafter: the Company) published the medium-term profit 

forecast as part of the documentation related to the investor forum of 12 January 2021. In 

connection with the profit forecast for 2021, the Company informs the honorable Investors of the 

following: 

In view of the better-than-expected result, the Company no longer considers the profit forecast for 

2021 as a guideline and therefore intends to amend it. The Company will publish the revised 2021 

profit forecast in September 2021, following the publication of the half-year report, as specified in 

the report data. 

  

MASTERPLAST Nyrt. 


